
TOWN OF WHITE LAKE 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 

IN OBSERVANCE OF GOOD FRIDAY, THE MUNICIPAL COMPLEX WILL BE 
CLOSED FOR FRIDAY, APRIL 7, 2023. 
 
PAYMENTS MAY BE DEPOSITED IN THE NIGHT DEPOSIT BOX LOCATED 
BESIDE THE DRIVE-THRU WINDOW. 
 
In case of a Water/Sewer emergency, please dial 910-862-8141 
(Central Communications), give your name, phone number and 
location of problem and the Water/Sewer on-call person will respond. 
 

H. GOLDSTON WOMBLE, JR. 
MAYOR 

 
 

Happy Easter 
 

 


